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Pham, Bo

From: Pham, Bo
Sent: Friday, August 27, 20-'0 7:26' PM
To: Eccleston, Charles.
Subject: RE:

Charles,

1. You need to provide the link to where they're supposed to make these changes.
2. The years are incorrect for the FSEIS dates.
3. Have you made the proper arrangements with the meeting facilities to lock down an 11/17 public

meeting date?

Bo Pham
Chief, Projects Branch 1
Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-8450

Frorn: Eccleston, Charles
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2010 5:42 PM
To: LicenseRenewalWeb Resource
Cc: Eccleston, Charles; Pham, Bo
Subject:

Web Services

Please update the public website for both Salem and Hope Creek SEISs. The changes are highlighted in yellow in the
attached table. The revised dates are shown in the column titled "New Schedule Date". Use these dates for updating both
the Salem and the Hope Creek SEIS schedules.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Charles H. Eccleston
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Licensing Renewal, Project Manager
301.415.8537
charles.eccleston@nrc.gov
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